THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

October 21, 2015

Mr. Alberto Medina Lopez
Woodbridge, Virginia

Dear Alberto:

Thank you for writing to me about Puerto Rico. I want you to
know that when you contact me, I am listening. I appreciate your
perspective on the challenges and opportunities Puerto Rico faces,
and your message will remain on my mind.

Again, | appreciate your thoughts. Perspectives like yours
remind me of how far we have come and of the progress we still have

to make.

Sincerely,




THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON, DC 20500

Mr. Alberto Medina Lopez
Post Office Box 6596
Woodbridge, Virginia 22195
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